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GuÅhanGaseta  

 

Hafa Adai!  

It is bittersweet that my term has come to an end. 

Paz and her team of officers will lead us this next 

program year.  But I will not be too far, I am pleased 

to take the helm of Programs and Technical 

Committee Chair with Pam Aguigui.  We will be 

coordinat ing our meeting guest speakers and we 

want to make them more interactive especially our 

virtual meetings.  We also want to have social 

activities so we can continue to build our network.  

Our first ever virtual GPDC was a success!!!  We had 

76 paid attendee s which after expenses should net 

$10,000 for our chapter.  I appreciate the 

committee that put this together: Chairs Rodalyn 

Gerardo & Clariza Roque, members Debbie Ngata, 

Doreen Crisostomo, Fierce Catoc, Jojo Guevara, 

Jorizaira Borja, Pam Aguigui, Paz Pe rez, and Yuka 

Hechanova.  Thank you to AGA National President 

Wendy Morton - Huddleston for her video message 

and to AGA President Elect Gerry Boaz for his 

insightful leadership presentation.   

I want to congratulate Danica Batac.  She won a 

free registrati on as a first -time attendee and Young 

Professional for PDT 2021.  Last year, I attended my 

first PDT and I learned so many things that I have 

used to improve myself while teleworking -- I 

developed leadership skills and advanced my 

technology savvy.  Howev er, I was not able to 
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used to improve myself while teleworking -- I developed leadership skills and advanced my 

technology savvy.  However, I was not able to network in person with other attendees, but I 

did meet up virtually with a former Guam resident now working in Hawaii and Billy Morehead. 

There is still time to register for the PDT conference which will run from July 19 -21; due to Covid, 

it will still be virtual this year.  

 

Lastly, I want to close the program term with our end of year picnic.  It will be on Saturday, 

June 26 from 12 -4pm.  We have shelters F1, F2 & F3 reserved for our use.  We will have bento 

lunches available and  lots of snacks. There will be fun games for all that want to participate.  

Please join us and meet one another. I missed our opportunities to socialize at the luncheons 

at the hotel.  I really enjoyed meeting everyone and learning more about you. Our 50th  year, 

has ended and I want to celebrate with each of you.  Consider participating in our events 

and remember that our organization is only as strong and fruitful as our members.   

 

Stay safe, wear your mask, be kind and create a great day!  
 
 

Best regards,  

Pilar  Pangelinan  
Chapter  President  

 

 

Program Year 2020 -20201 officer induction ceremony held 

during the June 2020 General Membership Meeting.  L -R: 

Debbie Ngata (Immediate Past President), Fierce Catoc 

(Treasurer), Llewelyn Terlaje (Treasurer -Elect), Honorable Joe 

S. San Agustin, Pilar Pangel inan (President), Pamela Aguigui 

(Secretary), and Maripaz Perez (President -Elect).  

Thank you  

Thank you  
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CEC Meetings  are  held  every  second  Wednesday  of the  month  at  12:00 p.m .  If you  are  interested  

in joining  discussions for  Chapter  events  or joining  a  committee,  feel  free  to  contact  President  Pilar 

Pangelinan  or President -Elect  Maripaz  Perez.  
 

 
 Quarter in review  

As the  island  continues  to  get  through  this pandemic  safely,  we  will continue  to  host  Zoom  meetings  

to  ensure  safety  of  our  members  and  speakers.   Meetings  are  held  every  fourth  Wednesday  of the  

month  at  12:00 p.m.   Meeting  invites will be  sent to  members  at  least  two  weeks  in advance.    

The AGA Guam Chapter will be holding its  June 2021 General Membership  

Meeting  on  Wednesday, June 23 , 2021 via Zoom at 12:00 p.m.   This will be the last general 

membership meeting of the program year.   We will have  University of Guam Assistant Professor of 

Management Dr. Albert "Al" Valentine  gu est speak on òA Look At Leadership: Why You Should Be 

Interested" . One (1) CPE  will be provided for all attendees.  

In addition, the Honorable Joe S. San Agustin  will administer the Oath of Office  for the incoming 

AGA Guam Chapter Officers for Program Year 2021 -2022: 

President: Maripaz Perez      Treasurer-Elect: Justin Castro  

President -Elect: Josephine Villanueva   Treasurer: Llewelyn Terlaje  

Immediate Past -President: Pilar Pangelina n  Secretary: Joy Bulatao  

 

Should  you  have  any  questions  or have  any  recommendations  for next  program  year,  please  

contact  our  President -Elect,  Maripaz  Perez.  We welcome  your  feedback  and  look  forward  to  

hearing  from  you.  

 

mailto:rodalyngerardo@yahoo.com
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Thank you  for  your  patience  during  this 

pandemic.   

 

We can  now  get  together!  
 

Please join  us for  our  End of Year  Picnic  on  

Saturday,  June  26, 2021 from  12:00 p.m.  to  

4:00 p.m.  at  Ypao  Beach.   

 

This will be  a  great  time  to  reconnect  after  

Zooming  for the  last year  and  a  half.  

 

See the  email  sent out  on  June  9 and  11 for 

the  RSVP link.  

 

We look  forward  to  seeing  you  all!  

 

Below  are  pictures  from  our  

first family  picnic  held  on  

May  2019. 


